

Senior Executive Principal: Mr T Johnson

Booth Lane South Weston Favell Northampton NN3 3EZ

> Tel: 01604 402121 Fax: 01604 400361

email: admin@westonfavellacademy.org



17th July 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

I could not leave without taking a final opportunity to thank you for all your support during my time at the Academy; it certainly doesn't seem like five years ago that I first arrived! I am incredibly proud of the notable successes and achievements over the years and will always keep a close eye (albeit from afar) on future developments.

Schools reflect their community, and the one we have created here is certainly a special one. Your unwavering support of me, the staff and your children is commendable and is the main reason we are able to be so successful and ensure that the pupils who attend WFA leave us as global citizens, ready for their next steps.

A final reminder that the Academy closes for summer at midday tomorrow (Friday 18th July) and has a staggered reopening in September. More information, including detailed plans for your child's return, will be communicated in the last couple of weeks in August.

Have a restful summer.

Yours faithfully

Todd Johnson Senior Executive Principal